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The inauguration of the Byte Brains Club, an AI and ML-focused student club, was 

successfully held on October 28, 2024, at Narayana Engineering College, Gudur. The event 

marked a significant milestone in fostering innovation and collaboration among students 

interested in Artificial Intelligence and Machine Learning. 

The club was officially launched by the Head of the Department symbolizing the start 

of an exciting journey for students in the field of AI and ML. The inauguration ceremony 

commenced with the traditional lighting of the lamp, symbolizing enlightenment and 

knowledge, which the Byte Brains Club aims to spread among its members. 

This was followed by an introductory speech on the club’s vision and objectives, 

emphasizing its role in providing students with hands-on experience, workshops, hackathons, 

and research opportunities in AI and ML. 

Speeches and Key Highlights 

Faculty Address: Dr. P. Venkateswara Rao Garu encouraged students to actively participate 

in club activities and make the most of the opportunities provided. 

Club Representative Speech: A student representative shared insights on the club’s 

upcoming plans, including technical events, coding competitions, and industry 

collaborations. 



 

The executive members of the Byte Brains Club were formally introduced: 

N. Binda Sudarsan - President 

N. Varshini - Vice President 

C.V. Sarath Chandrika - Treasurer 

Y. Sriram Charan - Club Manager 

K. Saran - Webmaster 

K. Saisiri - Event Manager 

 

Club Activities and Future Plans: 

Following the inauguration, an interactive session was held where students discussed 

their expectations and interests regarding the club’s activities. Faculty coordinators and 

student representatives outlined the upcoming events, including: 

 Workshops on AI and ML tools and techniques. 

 Hands-on coding challenges to enhance programming skills. 

 Research discussions and paper presentations to foster innovation. 

The club members primarily include students from CSM 1st year and 2nd year, ensuring a 

dynamic mix of fresh talent and experienced learners who will drive the club forward. 

 

 

  



  

  

 

Conclusion 

The inauguration of the Byte Brains Club was a resounding success, with enthusiastic 

participation from students and faculty. The club aims to nurture a strong community of AI 

and ML enthusiasts, bridging the gap between theoretical learning and real-world 

applications. 

The event concluded with a vote of thanks, appreciating the efforts of the organizers, 

faculty members, and students who contributed to making the inauguration memorable. The 

Byte Brains Club is now set to embark on its journey towards academic excellence and 

technical innovation. 
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